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Autumn 2 term at Castle View! 

This term, we have opened our very own tyre 

world where we can climb, crawl and explore. 

Introducing our new OPAL Ambassadors! 

These children will work to support play time, ensuring a 

safe and happy environment is achieved daily.         

Can you help? 

With the building of a new kitchen area, we would appreciate any donations of: 

• Pots and pans 

• Spoons and mixing equipment 

• Plastic bowls 

• Plastic jugs 

We would also heavily appreciate any scooters which could be used on our playground. 

Thank you for your support.        

We have also built a large-scale mud 

kitchen where we have been cooking, 

investigating and exploring.  

We have upgraded our small trowels for 

larger shovels so that we can dig further.  


